
Caution: This email came from outside of Crawley Borough Council - only
open links and attachments you are expecting.

From: Eleanor Harman
To: Strategic Planning
Subject: [EXTERNAL SENDER] Modifications to the Crawley Local Plan
Date: 25 March 2024 11:32:46

Dear Sir/Madam,
 
WSCC have reviewed the modifications to the Crawley Local Plan and I can confirm that we have
no comments to make on the changes that are proposed.
 
Kind regards
 
Eleanor
 
Eleanor Harman
Principal Planner (Part Time: Mon, Tues and Weds 9.30-2.30)
Planning Policy and Infrastructure Team, Planning Services
West Sussex County Council, Ground Floor, Northleigh, Chichester, PO19 1RQ
Phone: 0330 22 26440
E-mail: eleanor.harman@westsussex.gov.uk | Web: www.westsussex.gov.uk
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